## Haywood Farm Caravan and Camping Park

Only one month on from our moving in date and it's been a great start for us and the feedback and reviews we have received are very encouraging, we had a lot of positive comments on the tidiness and of the improvements we have made. We will always welcome your feedback and suggestions.

Following a Fire Risk review and on advice from Hereford and Worcester Fire and Rescue service, the advice we have received is that the fire pit facilities should be withdrawn.

We know this will be disappointing news, however we feel for the all round safety of the Caravans, tents and of course you our guests, we have taken a long hard look and decided that we will reluctantly follow the advice. Therefor the permission for all types of fire pits will be immediately removed.

You may still cook on BBQ's that are raised off the ground, but no other fire pit or outside heating device will be allowed.

We do sincerely hope this decision will not affect your enjoyment. In fact the few people we shared this news with today here, said they were very supportive of the decision.

#lovehaywoodfarm www.haywoodfarm.co.uk Any queries please call 01989 569819

## For your Information





In other news the barn looks super in its new cladding and we are told that the building material on the site will be shortly removed by the previous owners.

The 17th May is drawing ever closer, and we look forward to being fully open for you to visit the wonderful attractions nearby that await your exploration.

We hope to see you soon.

Peter and Rosemary x











#lovehaywoodfarm www.haywoodfarm.co.uk Any queries please call 01989 569819